
 

 

 
 

 
 

Master of Science in Nursing- Family Nurse Practitioner 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING ACCREDITATION REVIEW VISIT BY THE ACEN 
 
The University of Charleston will host a site visit for initial accreditation of its Master of Science in Nursing program, 
Family Nurse Practitioner option, by the Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing (ACEN). 
 
You are invited to meet with the site visit team and share your comments about the program in person at a meeting on 
Thursday, February 2, in Room 202 of Riggleman Hall on the UC campus located at 2300 MacCorkle Avenue, Charleston, 
West Virginia or via videoconference by Zoom. 
 
Topic: ACEN Public Notice Zoom Meeting 
Time: Feb 2, 2023, 01:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/95026471154  
 
Meeting ID: 950 2647 1154 
One tap mobile 
+16465588656, 95026471154# US (New York) 
+16469313860, 95026471154# US 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
        +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 
Meeting ID: 950 2647 1154 
Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/ahVwyHeMG  
 
Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted directly to: 
Dr. Marsal Stoll, Chief Executive Officer 
Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing 
3390 Peachtree Road Northeast, Suite 1400 
Atlanta, GA 30326 
Or email: mstoll@acenursing.org 
 
All written comments should be received by the ACEN by January 18, 2022. 
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